
January 10, 2007 
 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Mayor Gary Becker 
Members of the Common Council 
Racine, Wisconsin 
 
 
Your Honor, Ladies and Gentleman: 
 
I respectfully request an appearance before the Public Works & Services Committee, to 
discuss entering into a funding agreement with the Village of Caledonia for the paving 
of Erie Street, from 147 feet north of Shelborne Court to the City/Village limits. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

John C. Rooney, P.E. 
Assistant Commissioner of Public 
Works/Engineering 

 
 
Cc:  Tom Lebak, Village Administrator 
 Michael Hayek, Village Engineer 

Rick Jones, Commissioner of Public Works 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


